
MINH QUANG PHAM
GETS HIS DAY IN
SUPREME COURT
I’ve long been tracking the case of Minh Quang
Pham, whom I call the “graphic artist of mass
destruction” because he is accused of helping
Samir Khan on Inspire.

He was detained in the UK back in July 2011 (see
the timeline). That December, the UK government
tried to strip him of citizenship, but
failed because that would have left him
stateless (he’s originally from Vietnam but the
government doesn’t treat him as a citizen). He
was quickly charged here when efforts to strip
him of UK citizenship failed. But since then,
his citizenship case has been wending its way
through the British courts.

Throughout this period, it was not officially
recognized that Pham was the guy fighting for
his citizenship.

Today and yesterday, his case was finally heard
before UK’s Supreme Court, and his name made
public. Here’s the Open Society report on his
case (which also has a timeline!).

I suppose, if Pham loses, he will be sent to NY
for trial. If he wins, he will force the UK to
charge him there, which for a variety of reasons
may get interesting. Remember: Pham should know
the informant behind the UndieBomb 2.0 attack.
Which may be why everyone wants to try him over
here.
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